
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We hope you have all had a lovely Easter break and are looking forward to a 

productive Summer Term. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of a 

few important points for this term: 

Curriculum: 

RE- To the Ends of the Earth 

 

RSE- Celebrating ways of meeting God in our communities 

All Are Welcome- What the Jackdaw Saw   

                               (awareness of the need to communicate in different ways) 

 

English- Information Text, Poetry, Narratives, Recounts 

Mathematics- Properties of shape, Fractions,  

                          Measurement, Statistics, Time, Position and Direction 

 

Science- Living things and their habitats, Animals (life cycles) 

 

Geography- A Kenyan Adventure 

Art & Design- Edgar Degas – Artist/Sculpture 

DT- Pizza - Cooking and Nutrition 

Computing- Modifying text and images, Presenting data 

Online Safety – Self-image and identity, Copyright and Ownership 

Music- BBC Ten Pieces: Classical –The Little Train 

PE-  Coordination and Agility/ Agility and Static Balance 

PSHE- Health and Wellbeing 

Important points 

• PE lessons will take place on Wednesdays.  Please ensure that your child comes into 

school in the correct St. Jude’s PE kit.  

• Year 2 will visit the library at the end of the school day every Wednesday. Please 

collect your child from the school library on this day. 

• Please encourage your child to read daily and sign their diary to show they have 

done so. If children do not read at home, they will have extra reading practice for 10 

minutes at lunch time. 

• School dinners must be ordered through Evolve. Please ensure this is done before 

9am each day.  

• Homework will be set weekly- Maths and Spellings. If it is not completed at home, time 

will be given in school to complete it. 

If at any point you have any concerns or questions that you would like to raise, 

please do not hesitate to contact us so that we can arrange a mutually convenient 

time for discussion. 

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Stevens, Mrs Quinn and Mrs Peet 
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